
 

 

23 June 2023 

 

End of Summer Term Events and Arrangements 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

I am writing to outline a number of key events and arrangements, for the final four weeks of 

the Summer Term. It has already been an extremely busy half term for our children and staff, 

and I am incredibly proud of their efforts so far. Here is a date-order outline of key events: 

 

Date(s) Event/Arrangement Additional information 

Thursday 29 

June 

Year 13 Final Day 

and Leavers Meal 

• We say goodbye to our wonderful Year 13 

students and celebrate the end of their time 

with us, with an evening Meal at a restaurant 

in Nottingham.  

Wednesday 

5 and 

Friday 7 July 

Planned Industrial 

Action (strike days) 

• We hope to remain open for Years 10 and 12 

students (scheduled mock exams will likely 

take place). 

• We are also hoping to organise in-school 

provision for students with additional needs. 

• More information to follow. 

Monday 10 

July 

Sixth Form Taster 

Day 

• A busy morning in school, as we welcome our 

new Year 12 cohort, for a morning of taster 

lessons and pastoral activities.  

• School provision remains the same for all other 

year groups. 

Tuesday 11 

and 

Wednesday 

12 July 

Year 6 Transition 

Days 

• Two busy days in school, as we welcome our 

new Year 7 cohort. 

• School provision remains the same for all other 

year groups. 

Thursday 13 

July  

Sports Day • Year groups 7-10 will participate in our annual 

Sports Day event, weather permitting. 

• A back-up date of Friday 21 July has been 

reserved. 

Thursday 13 

July 

Year 11 Prom • Year 11s celebrate the conclusion of their key 

stage 4 schooling, at Goosedale in 

Papplewick, Nottingham.  

Friday 14 

July 

Culture Day • The most highly anticipated day of the school 

year, where we unite to celebrate the 

wonderfully diverse nature of our school 

community. 

• Further details to follow. 

Monday 24 

July 

Last Day of Term • Normal school provision, with an early school 

finishing time of 12:25pm 

 

In addition to the above, we have a number of exciting school trips happening for various 

year groups and classes, during these final weeks. Whilst busy, I know that our children will 



continue to be the very best version of themselves, by working hard and showing kindness in 

our community.  

 

Lastly, a sincere thank you to all parents and carers for their support of our school throughout 

this academic year. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
 

Dr J Simpson 
(She/Her) 
Headteacher 
Nottingham Free School 

The Courtaulds Building, 290 Haydn Road, Nottingham NG5 1EB 
T: 0115 896 4949 

 


